
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
                                             

   
 

 

This week, the children have been doing some assessments in order to help inform the teachers in how to 
help support the children in making the best possible progress in their learning. These assessments are 

used alongside the teachers’ daily assessing of the children’s progress. All the teachers have commented 
that the children have tried really hard in the tests and are working well towards their targets. This week we 

have been very busy fighting the many viruses that seem to be affecting several children. Please encourage your 
child to follow the medical advice to prevent the spread of flu; 

Stay Hydrated, Eat Well, Sleep Well, Catch Coughs & Sneezes in a hanky and Wash Hands. 

  

Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners and Respect Award 
 Congratulations to Dylan in Y5 who won my special award last week. Dylan is a fantastic ambassador for our school. His positive 
attitude and wonderful manners means he is an excellent role model for the younger children in school. Well done Dylan, keep 
shining, we are all very proud of you. 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Cinema Night and Pantomime  
 The Cinema Night was enjoyed by all. A big thank you to the PTA for all their help with its organisation. There are still 
several outstanding payments for both the Cinema Night and the Pantomime. Please make these payments as soon as 
possible. 

 
    

 
  
 

                               
                                                                    Thank you for your support,   C M Seagrave 
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CHRISTMAS FAYRE REMINDER – Wednesday 5th December 3:30pm - 5:30pm 
If you would like to run your own stall, you can hire a table for £5. Please return the request slip (sent home on 

Thursday) to school by Monday 3rd December 
The Christmas Fayre is a PTA supported event and is an opportunity for you to come into school with your children 

and enjoy: meeting Santa (free), Christmas Café, Face Painting, Candy Floss, Various Gifts and Handmade crafts, 
Nail Bar, Tombola, Children’s Gifts, and more… 

Ethos Group 
We are delighted to announce the new members of the Ethos Group:  

Sienna, Jake B, Millie, Libby and Theo,  
These children have been chosen by all the staff for their input in Collective 

Worship and for helping other children to have greater understanding of our 
Christian Values, plan and lead our worship and develop links within the 

community. 

Athletics Competition  
Many congratulations to the Y6 children who took part in the Athletics Competition at UCLAN last week. It was a 

great opportunity for friendly competition against other schools. Lea Endowed represented Singapore. Many other 
countries were represented and this was a great way of encouraging the children to think about our global 

community. We are delighted to report that we came 2nd overall in the Small School’s competition. 
 

 

New Beginnings 
This week we say a sad goodbye to 

Michael in Reception and give a warm 
welcome to Rhys & Jackson in Y2 and 
Ryan in Y3. We are praying for them 
all as they start this new chapter in 

their lives.  


